KALAMAZOO FOUNDATION FOR EXCELLENCE
Investment Subcommittee Meeting
Quarter Ending December 31, 2021
Meeting of Wednesday, February 23, 2022, at 11:00 AM
Virtual and In Person Meeting Hosted by City of Kalamazoo
Community Room, 2™ Floor, Kalamazoo City Hall

MINUTES

A meeting of the Kalamazoo Foundation For Excellence was scheduled to take place on
Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 11:00 am.

Mr. Vicenzi, City of Kalamazoo CFO announced there had been an oversight regarding
public notification of the change in venue from the Kalamazoo Community Foundation
to the Kalamazoo City Hall. Although best efforts had been made, the public notification
for the change in venue was not completed properly and the scheduled meeting could
not take place.

Members Present Chair Randy Eberts, Sandi Doctor, Nick Griffith, and Joshua
Sledge

Attending Virtually Robert Salisbury, Dean Bergy and Dan DeMent

Members Absent None

Also Present Steve Vicenzi, Mayor David Anderson, Chris Ruppel, Steve

Brown, Neena Porter and from Zhang Financial, Lynn Chen-
Zhang, Rob McDougall, Katie Richards and Brandon Mull

Respectfully s%itted,
Steve Vicenzi,
Secretary
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